
 

 

2 March 2023 

 

Dear Families 

Discovery Museum Visit  

 
On Monday 17 April Year 5 will be visiting the Discovery Museum.  This educational 
visit will provide children with opportunities to develop their understanding of Forces, 
which we are learning about in Science this term.  On the visit, the children will explore 
the museum and complete a workshop entitled Rocket Car Racers - Forces in Motion.  
 
We will leave school at 10am and will return to school by 3pm.  As we will be travelling 
by Metro, please ensure your child is in school on time.  Children must wear full school 
uniform and an appropriate jacket for the weather conditions on the day. 
 
A packed lunch and a bottle of water will be needed for this visit (no glass bottles). 
If your child receives Free School Meals and would like school to provide a packed 
lunch for your child, please contact Mrs Phillips or Mrs Ambrose in the school office 
by Monday 27 March.   
 
We need 3 parent volunteers to accompany us on this trip. If you are available to help, 
I would be grateful if you could contact the school office no later than 3pm on Friday 
24 March.  If we are over-subscribed for volunteers, names will be drawn out of a hat 
to allow the process to be fair for all interested parties. 
 
We ask for a voluntary contribution of £3.00 per child towards the cost of the workshop 
and transport.  All contributions should be paid using the ParentPay website. Please 
contact the office if you have any further questions about the trip.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 

M Smart 

 
Mr Smart 
Year 5 Teacher 

 


